
Archbishop Hutton’s
Primary School

December
Friday 13: Christmas Fair
Tuesday 17: Nativity @ 2pm and 6pm
Wednesday 18: Dukes Pantomime visit
Thursday 19: Christmas Dinner and Carols @ church
Friday 20: Most improved learners - 9:00
Friday 20: Christmas parties
January
Monday 6: Back to school
Tuesday 7: Year 3,4,5 Netball lessons (until Easter)
Tuesday 14: Parent’s Evening - book online
Tuesday 28: Class 4 Cyber STEM morning

CLASS 2CLASS 2CLASS 2

Learner of the week:
Making a great effort to improve 

Writing: Scarlett Gonter
Maths: Liv Andrew
Learner: Oliver Robinson

                      

Senset : 759
Hutton : 748
Washington : 638
Crag: 673

NEWS
Archbishop Hutton's 
Primary School 

  

a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Thursday 12 December 2024

Important Dates

Writing: Lily Atherton
Maths: Oliver Postlethwaite
Learner: Lilla Thrift

Writing: Arthur Ormondroyd
Maths: Emma Richards
Learner: Eleanor Smith
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CLASS 3CLASS 3CLASS 3 CLASSCLASSCLASS      444

Writing: Reuben Eccles
Maths: Nancy Bolton
Learner: Charlie McGonnell

Whole School: 92.4%
Well done to 

Class 4: 98.6%

History Drama Day
Class 2 and Class 4 took part in an exciting day of
History and Drama on Monday, learning more about
life as a Victorian child and life in World War 2. The
children learnt about jobs, games, songs and
everyday life in an interactive fun session. 

Celebrate Christmas 
We have lots on over the next week to
celebrate Christmas. 

We’d love to see you all at the Christmas
Fair tomorrow, from 2pm.
The Nativity practice is in full swing. You
should have received your tickets if you
have ordered them. 
Don’t forget to join us in church on Thursday
19th at 2pm for poems, carols and
Christmas cheer. It should be very festive! 



Reindeer Rush for St John’s Hospice

Class One and Two have been busy over the
last couple of weeks, getting ready for their
Nativity performance next Tuesday. There
have been lines to learn, stage directions to
follow and songs to belt out. This week they
have been trying on their costumes, ready
for the dress rehearsals on Friday and
Monday. We hope to see you all at Warton
Methodist Church on Tuesday. 

On Wednesday, we held our special
Reindeer Rush Sponsored run for St
John’s Hospice. Everyone had a
great time running around the track
in their reindeer antlers. Well done
to everyone for taking part. Please
get your sponsor money in to the
school office soon. Thank you. 

Nativity Time Again


